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P.O. Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 78711 

12535 Reed Road 
Sugar Land, TX 77478 
TXCustomerCare@swwc.com 
www.swwc.com 

Re: Docket No. 54171 - APPLICATION OF MONARCH UTILITIES I LP AND CS WATER CORPORATION FOR 
SALE, TRANSFER, OR MERGER OF FACILITIES AND CERTIFICATE RIGHTS IN BOSQUE COUNTY 

To the Commission: 

Order No. 1 - Requiring Comments on Administrative Completeness, Proposed Notice, Requiring 
Clarification, Addressing Other Procedural Matters, and Entering Protective Order was filed in this docket 
on October 4,2022. The Order requires that Monarch, by October 19, 2022, must clarify its correct name 
and whether the docket should be restyled. This response is timely filed. 

On April 22,2022, Monarch Utilities I L.P. (Monarch) filed with the Texas Secretary of State a 
Certificate of Amendment changing Monarch's name to Texas Water Utilities, L. P. (TWU)1. On May 23, 
2022, Monarch filed an application with this Commission requesting to change the name on Monarch's 
tariffs and certificates of convenience and necessity (CCN) from Monarch to TWU.2 That request to change 
names from Monarch to TWU is still pending Commission approval. Per direction from Commission Staff, 
while Monarch's business activities need to be transacted in its legal name, TWU, Monarch should 
continue using the Monarch name for all its business before this Commission until such time as the 
Commission approves the requested name change. 

Asexplained above, Monarch should continue doing business beforethe Commission as Monarch, 
not TWU, until the Commission approves the requested name change. The inclusion of the name "Texas 
Water Utilities, L. P." in Question 6A of Section C of Monarch's application in this docket was inadvertent; 
"Monarch Utilities I L.P." is the entitythat should have been included as the transferee. Monarch is filing 
in parallel with this response to Order No. 1 a supplement to its Application making the appropriate 
correction. There is no need to restyle this docket; it is correctly styled as an application by Monarch. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Bahr 
Director, Rates & Regulatory 
Monarch Utilities I L.P. 
bbahr@swwc.com 
(512) 219-2261 

1 Monarch included the Certificate of Amendment in the instant application in Attachment 5 - Transferee 
Partnership Agreement. 
2 Docket No. 53636 


